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Tokyo Marathon 2018 Charity (Run with Heart) 

Registration for Charity Runner entries  

(Except for the Active Charity) is Now Closed 

 

 

 The Tokyo Marathon Foundation would like to announce that the number of Charity 

Runner entrants for Tokyo Marathon 2018 (February 25, 2018) has reached its capacity 

of 3,900 places (except for 100 Active Charity places), and the Charity Runner 

registration has been closed on July 8, 2017, 11:30 JST. (Active Charity entries are still 

available through recipient programs listed below.) 

 Donations are still welcome till March 31, 2018, 5:00 pm JST. Your continuous support 

for the Tokyo Marathon 2018 Charity is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

■Active Charity entries are still available through the following recipient programs. 

 *Recipient programs are promoting this fundraising activity directly to their charity runners at 

their own initiatives. 

 

・Special Olympics Nippon 

・Japan Association for UNHCR (United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees) 

・Japanese Para-Sports Association 

・Solaputi Kids’ Camp 

・Family House 

・Sodateage Net 

・Teach For Japan 

・Katariba 

・Tokyo Development Foundation for Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries 

  

 

For more details, please visit the Tokyo Marathon 2018 Charity official website: 

http://www.marathon.tokyo/charity/. 

 


